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Our ref: NO/2017/109731/02-L01 
Your ref: 3/2017/0184 
 
Date:  20 July 2017 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Kilmartin 
 
ERECTION OF 10 DWELLINGS AND ASSOCIATED WORKS - REVISED FLOOD 
RISK ASSESMENT  
 
WILKIN SQUARE, CLITHEROE       
 
Thank you for re-consulting us on the above application and the revised Flood Risk 
Assessment (FRA). 
 
We have reviewed the revised FRA prepared by Flood Risk Consultancy Ltd (dated 17 
July 2017) and we have no further comments to add to our previous response dated 12 
April 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms Catherine Neild 
Planning Advisor - Sustainable Places 
 
Direct e-mail clplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
 
 


